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11th May 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 2 Food Tasting 
 
Year 2 enjoyed doing some healthy food tasting last week. Following on from this, they are going to 
make healthy wraps this Friday.  
 
This will begin by tasting different combinations of a protein, dairy and vegetable/salad to decide on 
their wrap choice; designing 3 options and then making their final design. Children will be learning 
more about healthy eating, food groups, food hygiene and safety and will be learning to cut vegetables 
and salads in a safe way.  
 
They will be bringing their wraps home to share on Friday afternoon. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
South Bersted School 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 


